
 
 

 
 

 

REQUEST  RESPONSE 

Background - I am following up a query relating to my late father’s estate. My father used to run a small 
business from 591/593 Liverpool Road, Platt Bridge. 
 

My understanding is that a compulsory purchase order 
was made on the buildings. I don’t have the date but 
probably 1980s, possibly late 1970s. The buildings are 
now demolished. 
 
Please can you let me have information relating to the 
address 591/593 Liverpool Road, Platt Bridge, especially 
relating to compulsory purchase and demolition of the 
buildings. 

We can confirm that the Council does not own 
(and has never owned) the former sites of 
591/593 Liverpool Road, Platt Bridge.  They were 
not included in a CPO. 
 
We hold no information about the demolition of 
the buildings. 
 

 


